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The	first	group	of	Erasmus	students	have	just	arrived	at	the	Faculty	of
Humanities	and	Education	for	the	academic	year	2014-2015.	In	the	first
semester,	there	are	nine	students	from	Poland,	Estonia,	Turkey,
Switzerland	and	the	Netherlands,	who	will	take	part	in	the	International
Program	organised	by	the	Faculty	of	Humanities	and	Education
(Teacher	Education.	International	Programme.	Autumn).

They	will	attend	classes	in	the	3rd	and	4th	year	of	the	Education	degree
programme	and	also	carry	out	teaching	practice	in	local	schools	and	in
Vitoria-Gasteiz.

The	students	arrive	in	two	groups	during	the	year,	in	the	autumn	and	in
the	spring.	In	the	last	academic	year	2013-2014,	in	total,	there	were	17
Erasmus	students	at	the	campuses	in	Aretxabaleta	and	Eskoriatza. In	the	first	semester	nine	Erasmus

students	come.
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